
Christmas Parties will be on Friday 9th December in the afternoon - food and drink 

will be provided! Children can come dressed in their Christmas jumpers / party clothes 

but please remember that they will be outside at playtimes and dinnertimes so please 

make sure that appropriate shoes / clothes are worn. If you would prefer to send party 

dresses and shoes into school with your child then we will make sure that they can get 

changed after lunchtime! 

THE STAFF AT EASTFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL WOULD LIKE TO WISH YOU A 

VERY HAPPY CHRISTMAS!  

 

The school post boxes will be available for pupils to post their Christmas 

Cards on MONDAY 5th DECEMBER —there will be a box in each phase 

corridor. Please make sure that your child writes the full name and class of 

the person they are sending the card to e.g. Joe Bloggs Class 1 (there will be 

no class lists sent out). 

Early Phase  
Christmas Celebration 
Class 1, 2, 3 and 4 
St Matthew’s Church 

Wednesday 14th  
December at 10:45am 

(doors open at 10:30am) 
 

This year the children in 
Mrs Evans’ class,  

Miss Arshad’s class,  
Mrs Sander’s class and 

Mr Walker’s class will be 
celebrating Christmas at 

the church and would love 
for parents to join them!  

WINTER RAFFLE TICKETS will be 

sent home on Tuesday 29th 

November (1 book per family) - 

please return the stubs and 

money asap to your child’s 

teacher. The raffle will be 

drawn on Monday 12th  

December.  

School  

Christmas  

Dinner will be 

on Friday 9th 

December  
(no grab bags availa-

ble that day) - all 

children can have a 

dinner free of charge 

 

Eastfield Primary School 

Christmas Events and Information  

OUR WINTER FAIR IS ON FRIDAY 2ND DECEMBER 4:30-6:30PM  

Bottle Tombola, Refreshments, Santa, Bingo, and lots more….. 
(Please bring lots of loose change £1 coins, 50p coins, 20p coins etc rather than notes, thanks) 

ENTRANCE VIA THE TOP BLUE DOORS ON THE KS2 PLAYGROUND 

            (50p adults free for children—PAY ON THE DOOR ) 

Friday 9th December is 

‘Eastfield’s Christmas Day’  

On Friday 9th December, we will 

be celebrating Christmas Jumper 

Day, eating our Christmas dinner 

and also having our Christmas 

parties.  

On Friday 9th December, it is 

non-uniform day and children 

can come to school in their 

Christmas Jumpers and party 

clothes. 

Food will be provided for the 

party.  
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School breaks up on 

Friday 16th December at 

1pm and reopens at                                  

8:45am on Tuesday 3rd  

January 2023 


